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New Mexico Oil Conservation 
1220 South Saint Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 

To Whom Fi May Concern: 

I am writing this letter in regard to OGX Resources LLC application asking 
ihe OCD to allow a pooling in Eddy County, New Mexico. The hearing is 
scheduled for July 20, 2006, in Santa Fe, and as an interest owner i am 
against the application filed by OGX. Asking for a 200% risk charge 
certainly is not in the mineral owner's best interest. My objection is to 
st atement (3) on page 3 of the application. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Jo Ann McNeill (Dewie B. Leach, listed owner) --7 
P.O. Box 339, Bridger, Mt. 59014 ^ 
406-662-9878 


